
 

Caterpillars learning  

What a busy month Caterpillars class have had. 

We’ve been planting sunflowers in our wildlife area and  

watering the plants and vegetables too. We’ve been looking for 

minibeasts in the garden and now we have caterpillars in our 

classroom, just beginning to change into butterflies. We have 

been artists too, painting, drawing and printing.  

We’ve enjoyed stories and songs every day too. 

Sun safety   

While we enjoy       

the sun,  

hats and caps and 

water bottles  

are needed  

every day please! 

 

Butterflies learning  

     Our big story this month is  the Very Hungry Caterpillar 

—we love it!  We have been discussing and ordering the caterpil-

lar to butterfly life cycle and talking about how we grow and 

change too. We’ve also been lucky enough to enjoy some more 

visits to the allotments where we found juicy strawberries and a 

frog in the pond!  We’ve been working hard to be more independ-

ent in our classroom and every Thursday we’ve been 

building up our physical skills with Coach Fin.  

 

June 

Superstars!  

 

• Nolan - excellent counting  

• Amelia  - writing your name  

• Kenzie - completing jigsaws 

all by yourself  

• Iria  - joining snack time in-

dependently  

• Rory  - telling us all about        

caterpillars 

• Evelina - being so brave   

staying at nursery!  

 

June  2025 

School leavers going to Primary school 

If you have dates to visit your new primary 

school please let us know.  

Many local primary schools are coming to 

meet the children in nursery too.  

—————————————— 

Leavers Celebration will take place on  

Thursday 17th July 

Keep the date  - invite coming soon! 

Could you give 

some time to  

support our 

school? We 

have a  

vacancy for a 

Parent  

governor. 

See Mrs Connor 

to find out 

more.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


